Tripler Army Medical Center
1 Jarrett White Road
Honolulu, Hawaii 96859-5000

June 15, 2005

Dear Dr. Song:

| just received this letter from
and wanted to share it with you. Letters like this affirm that we
are doing great things for the service members, families, and
colleagues who depend upon us.

I am delighted you are on our “One Team.” Thanks for
continuing to demonstrate “No Ka Oi.”

Very Respectfully,

Gale S. Pollock
Major General, AN

Commanding

Enclosure



